

PTA **NEWS**LETTER

July 2018

Welcome to our July 2018 Newsletter. This will be our final Newsletter for this academic year.

Statement from our PTA Chair, Jaime Lockyer

Hello Parents

The summer holidays are fast approaching and I'd like to take this opportunity to thank you all on behalf of the PTA for all your support throughout this school year. The money raised has enabled us to finance many additional resources which really benefit the children and the school. Huge thanks goes to the PTA team who have supported me, parent helpers and teaching staff who have volunteered their free time! Help is a issue for us and I hope that next year we are able to run some larger events for the children with some extra support from you all. Have a great summer! Jaime Lockyer, PTA Chair.



Profit to date

Ice Creams £870, Fathers Day Sale £578, 2 x Discos £1,000, St George's Day Event £120, Mothers Day Sale £610, Smarties Challenge £605, Christmas Bazaar £1,497, Co-op funding £2,787.14, Donut Sale £127 and Sports Days £515.



Register with us

If you would like to join our mailing list, please email us on hkpta@yahoo.com stating 'Subscribe' so that we can add you. You can unsubscribe at anytime by emailing 'Unsubscribe' and you will be removed from the mailing list. Thank you.



We are now registered with Butlins! Please quote our PTA number HK123 (whether booking online or by telephone) and our school will receive a 5% commission on all bookings. Details on how to book are below:-

www.butlins.com/pta 0330 102 5287 Ref: HK123



tastic Stamptastic

We are now registered with Stamptastic where you can order your school name stamps, plus lots of other things. Please quote our PTA number DA49BN (whether ordering online or by telephone) and our school will receive 20% commission on all orders.

Ref: DA49BN www.stamptastic.co.uk 020 8332 9781



Where has the money gone/going

£5,000 towards new KS1 playground, free movie night, Christmas pantomime, book bags for new joiners, leavers books, Easter eggs, Christmas crackers, water bottles.

We are currently looking into more new things to enhance the children's education and enjoyment during their school time. More to come on this.

STIKINS

Stikins Labels

We are now registered with Stikins where you can order your school name labels. I have tried and tested these - they are so easy! They stick on clothes labels, bottles, lunch boxes, inside shoes, etc. Please quote our fundraising number 10216 (whether ordering online or by telephone) and our school can receive up to 30% commission on all orders.

www.stikins.co.uk 01270 668 076



Upcoming events

- ✓ School Disco Friday, 30 November 2018
- ✓ Secret Santa sale Date TBC
- ✓ Christmas Bazaar Thursday, 6 December 2018
- Christmas Pantomime Date TBC
- ✓ Krispy Kreme Doughnut sale TBC



Easy Fundraising - it's easy, and it's free!

Please remember when you are shopping that the school is registered with easy fundraising - www.easyfundraising.org.uk. Join easyfundraising and you can collect free donations for the school every time you shop online. It won't cost you a penny extra, so please help us to raise funds. Thank you, and happy shopping.



Get involved

We are always looking for people to join us. Remember, you are all part of the PTA and your views and ideas really count. Please get involved whenever you can. May be join us at one of our informal meetings, contact us via email or have a chat in the playground. We would love to see some new faces come onboard.



We are recruiting

Unfortunately after many years of hard work our Treasurer, Kathryn Grant, will be stepping down from her role in July 2019. We are therefore looking for a new Treasurer – possibly to shadow Kathryn over the next academic year to see what the role involves and to do a handover. We would also like to bring on board a Vice Secretary, as this role is evolving. Please do contact us if you are interested in either of these positions.

Contact us

Email: hkpta@yahoo.com

Facebook: HK PTA Fundraising Team

Website: www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofhortonkirby/

Who we are

Chair - Jaime Lockyer Treasurer - Kathryn Grant Secretary - Sally Tall